United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
Washington, D.C. 20240

In response Reply to:
FS/R6-D-SCI/057063

Citizens for Balanced Use
c/o Mr. Mitch Staley
P.O.Box 1132

Dillon, Montana 59725

Dear Mr. Staley:
This letter confirms receipt of your correspondence dated January 16 with a second submission
March 12, 2014, received by the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service on March 27th, 2014. Your

correspondence has been forwarded to the appropriate office for response.

Sincerely, -~

Nikki S. Randolph
Chief, Correspondence Control Unit



